
Throughout the month of June, Pastor Blaine will be 

preaching a series “Majoring in the Minors,” a series that 

is going to dive into some of the minor prophets of the  

Bible, with a fun baseball twist.  During the month of June, 

we encourage you to wear your favorite baseball (pro or     

college) team apparel when you come to worship!  This fun 

baseball themed series would be a great time to invite 

someone new to come experience Bethany! 

Pastor Blaine will be out of the office June 14-16 for annual 

conference.   

Women’s Bible Study, “Ruth” by Kelly Minter 

will begin on Wednesday, June 14 at 6:30 pm.  

You can pick up and pay ($10) for your book at 

that time.  If you didn’t get on the list in time 

to get a book ordered, order your own and join us. 

Our Men’s Prayer Breakfast will meet Saturday, June 17 at 

8 am at the church for an great breakfast prepared by              

Eddie Moyer.  After breakfast, there will be a time of       

fellowship and prayer.  All men are invited to join us … at 

least give us a try.  No commitment … come when you can.  

We meet on the third Saturday of each month.  

Bethany softball games this week are on                   

Monday, June 12 at 7:30 pm and on Tuesday,     

June 13 at 6:30 pm.  Come out to cheer on and 

support your team!  If you would like to play, just 

show up and we’ll get you on the roster. 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, June 20 at 10 am.  

Please note the date change!  Come hang out with this 

group and help write notes of encouragement and send 

cards to folks within the church. 

There will be a Church Council meeting on Tuesday, June 

20 at 6:30 pm.  All church officers and committee chairs are 

encouraged to attend.  All others are invited to attend. 

Songs for Summer!  Do you have a favorite hymn or P&W 

song?  One you haven’t heard for a while?  If so, please 

stop by the Welcome Center to pick up a form, fill it out, 

and place it in the box, also at the Welcome Center.  During 

the summer months we want to sing some of your favorite 

hymns and P&W songs. 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill at Valley Pike 

on Wednesday, June 21 from 3-5 pm.  Come by 

and say hello.  Enjoy a cup of coffee or tea and 

some good conversation.  If you haven’t come to a Coffee 

with the Pastor yet, do so on Wednesday!   

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Don & Hazel Truslow, Abby Michael, Baby Layla,  

Gary Ruleman, Tom Thacker &  family 

Extended Family: Charlie Mason - friend of Dale Roller 

Happy Birthday to … 

9th - Jac Bridges 
15th - Terri Shifflett

June 8, 2023 

There is a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center to sign up to be a prayer warrior for          

someone going on the youth mission trip.  A prayer warrior is someone who prays for             

their person the week they are gone.  They are also responsible for sending a card of         

encouragement for that person.  And if you would like to provide a gift bag of goodies for 

your person, please have the card and bag to the church by next Sunday, June 18 with the person’s name on it.   

We need food for the mission trip!  You can help by signing up at the Welcome Center in the foyer to provide a dish 

to be transported to our Mission Trip House!  All food must be at the church by Friday, June 23.  Please label with 

cooking instructions and “YOUTH MISSION TRIP.”  Thank you all for making this trip a success. 


